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Dear Parents,

Greetings!

We are pleased to invite you to our upcoming Parent-Facilitator Meeting (PFM) scheduled

for the 7th of October 2023, Saturday from 9.00 am to 1.00 pm. This meeting will provide

an excellent opportunity to discuss your ward’s progress, academic performance and

overall development with their respective teachers.

During the PFM you will receive an update on your ward’s academic achievement and

areas for improvement, their strengths, interests, and challenges, learn about the

curriculum and address any concerns or queries you may have.

To facilitate a smooth and productive meeting, the respective class teacher will allot you a

specific meeting time with each student. Kindly ensure your punctuality and adherence

to the scheduled time slot for each teacher.

We believe that your involvement is vital in shaping your ward’s educational journey, and

we look forward to your presence at the PFM.

Thank you.

Warm Regards

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


